The CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH

e~ “THE WORLD'S MOST FAMOUS BEACH” —~—————
MEMORANDUM
DATE: August 19, 2017
TO: James V. Chisholm, City Manager
) P Y
FROM: Richard Walton, AICP, Planning Director

SUBJECT: (3,\%\ ?wgec@}-Annexaﬁon (DEV2017-070).. +¥4- ¥¥5/ &%

A request by Development and Administrative Services, Planning Division, on behalf of The
City of Daytona Beach for the annexation of 626+ acres of land located south of International
Speedway Boulevard and northwest of Interstate 4.

Attached is the recorded Interlocal Service Boundary Agreement (ISBA) (Attachment A) that
serves as the joint planning agreement required by Section 171.204, Florida Statutes that allows
the annexation of land that is not contiguous to the boundaries of the annexing municipality.

A letter of request for annexation was mailed certified to the County on August 18, 2017
(Attachment B).
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